
Dear Unni Nair

I hope you are doing fine. Sorry for late communication.

I would like to express my sincere thanks to you and the whole team of Holy Family Hospital for
your kindness and infinite caring. Your hospital service is excellent, the hospital is very clean,
Doctors are charming and caring, the nurses are committed. I felt at HOME and enjoyed my
stay.

I come to India for the purpose of Medical checkup. I arrived on 1 8th June 2018 and my
departure was 30th June 2018 however the medical checkup, including consultations and test
results took 1 0 days. I met Dr. A.P. Bhat, Dr. Shanti who made my stay very comfortable
without tension.

I was also happy to visit Ayurveda clinic where I got alternative medicine which are very helpful
to my healthy.

Thanks God, I was happy to have a place to pray as well-the chapel

I n light of the above I t is now my responsibility to follow doctor's instruction/advice of which I
am trying to fulfill to keep my healthy in order. I will always recommend Holy Family Hospital to
friends and relatives who wish to come to India for medical trip.

Unni thank you so much, you are wonderful , you perform your work professionally (public
relation). You did not get tired to assist me whenever I asked some guidance.

THANK YOU AND GOD BLESS YOU

Regards

Arch Anna Shayo
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